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WASHINGTON BUREAU,
1195 National Press Building. Washington. D.C. 20G45
(202) 637-3600

Nov. 18. 1980
.

Harold R. Denton
Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton,

Under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act,
I hereby request access to a staff study on the potential of
presently licensed sites to cause significant radiation exposure
to surrounding populations in the event of a severe accident.

Reference to the study was made in the third paragraph
or an Oct. 14 letter you sent to Ms. Jane Seed of Hobart, Ind.
concerning the Bailly nuclear power plant.

Your consideration of this matter would be most appreciated.

Sincerely,

Charles A. Green
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